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Please check the Bong Bong Races Roster 

 
Next meeting is at Bong Bong THURSDAY 21st Nov $10 pp 

 

Next Meetings 

THURSDAY 21st November, 2019 Tuesday 26th November, 2019 

Location  BONG BONG RACE COURSE Mittagong RSL 

Program Fun & Fellowship New ROTARACT CLUB  
Charter Night 

Speaker  William Koek 

Robert de Jongh 

Intro / Vote of Thanks Robert deJongh Robert de Jongh 

Dinner Fee Duty Trevor Fair Trevor Fair 

Journalist Trevor Fair Trevor Fair 

Regalia Duty   

If you are unable to do duty, please find a replacement and advise Trevor Fair by email: trevorf@oxleypartners.com.au 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

Bong Bong Races 

 
Seeking volunteers for  

- Marking out - Wed 20th 
- Set up - Thu 21st 

- Race Day - Fri 22nd 

- Race day  parking and 
BBQ 

 

AGM - 3 December 2019 

 

If there is a position you are interested in please chat to 
PE Rod. I am sure he can accommodate you. It does not 
have to be a Board position, could be as Bulletin Editor, 
Attendance Officer etc, or Secretary?

mailto:rotarybm@acenet.com.au
http://www.bowralmittagongrotary.com/
mailto:trevorf@oxleypartners.com.au


 

Welcome: 
 
Sergeant Lynton welcomed all to the special meeting 
especially Bowral HS Interactors, and Christine Sands. 
 
Rosemary Kelly recited the poem about the 
Remembrance Day Poppy. 
 

 
 

Announcements 
 
Rosemary Kelly 
Please continue to contribute to the Food Pantry. 
 
For the Christmas party, instead of a hamper, would 
like members to contribute items for the needy. 
 
Rod Aistrope 
RFS have been advised that Rotary is willing and able 
to assist with catering in case we are needed. 
 
Will Eddowes 
Empire Cinema is showing a film “The Pollinators” 
about the plight of bees tomorrow night. 6:30 
Thursday. 
 
Ray Coulton 
 
Bong Bong Race day -  
 
Meeting is next Thursday not Tuesday. Please advise 
if you will be in attendance. Pulled Pork Rolls with 
cheese and bickies etc. 
 
Slots for race day are still open. Please see Ray C to 
advise where you can help. 
 
Jacinta Sheridan 
 
Suggested that we donate to BHS to both for Wombat 
Program and the Interact Club. Ray C suggested that 
we donate the surplus bbq products for the bbq on the 
7th December. 
 
Agreed to donate $500 for wombats and surplus 
products.  
 
Guests – Bowral HS Interact Club Update 
 
Interact was introduced by Robbie Allen.  
 
Chloe Moore introduced members of the committee.  
 
Recycling bins are going well at the school. 

 
FUNRUN 29th Feb 2020, then October each year. 
 
Wombat committee - Caitlin Gallagher  
 
The committee’s aim is to raise funds to assist 
contaminated wombats. 
 
Medicine costs $80 litre and wombats typically use 2.5l. 

 
Raised $9000 already for supporting wombats.  
 
If members would like to drop bottles off at Breakfast 
Club, or drop off the voucher for Caitlin. 
 

 
 
RYPEN Talk - Harry & Jack (Also Bailey who was 
absent due to the fires). 
Outcomes included making friends, utilise a group chat, 
leadership activities. 
Complemented Louie on his driving. 
 
UN Youth Camp 
 
7 & 8 September UN Youth Camp 
Topic Gender Equality.  
Workshops included leadership, change management 
etc. Peer groups discussed gender definitions.  
 
Thank you for supporting some students to attend the 
Camp. 
 
The school captains for 2020 introduced themselves.  
 

 



 
Leadership camp for school leaders at the school. 
Would like to have sausage sizzle each Friday to build 
relationships within the school. 
 
School executive is considering the proposal. 
 
Have asked Interact  for a $1000 loan to get started. 
With the profit would like to contribute resources back 
to the school. 
 
Prefect Project this year is Christmas Giving Tree for 
Salvation Army. 
 
Ladies of the Land, December 10 drop off shoe box with 
pampering products. 
 
7 December 90th Anniversary at BHS, Interact have 
offered to run the BBQ (with some Rotary help ie BBQ). 
 
Raffle - Robert de Jongh. Lucky Number 47 - zip. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

November Birthdays: 

 
Stan Cornwell        11th 
Ian Langford          23rd 
Robbie Allen           25th  

Ian Johnson              26th 

  
Imperial Pizza Birthday Lunches 
Friday 13th December - 12 Noon 

 
 
 

EVENT DIARY 
 
Nov 22nd Bong Bong Races 
Nov 28th  Barbara Hardwicke 12-2 pm 
Dec 3rd AGM – All members are invited to 

nominate for Board positions 
Dec 17th Christmas Dinner 
March 6-8 District Conference – Ulladulla 
  Roaring 20’s Theme 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

PHOTO OF THE WEEK 
 
 
 

 
 
 

This week’s Pizza Birthday gathering 
 
 

Looks like Les is happy to be back in Aus? 
 



The committee of the Wingecarribee Health Association for Men Inc. (WHAM INC) has 

been busy preparing a new look for this year’s November presentations. 

Now in its sixth year WHAM has come up with a great variety of subjects for this year’s 

presentation. As we move along on life’s journey the more we change, the more things 

stay the same. 

Drugs are a never-ending story in our lives and even though it might not be a known part 

of our life, it can affect a lot of those around us. The local office of Odyssey House will 

make us aware of the harm that they see on our streets. 

A couple of obvious signs of aging are Diabetes, Arthritis and Osteoporosis and with the 

help of professionals we will hear that the most important step to living well with them is 

to learn about your condition and its management. 

Finally, the world around us is constantly changing and the role of a man is changing as 

well. Why are things so different now for men in 2020, who changed my role as a man, 

isn't earning a crust good enough anymore? 

Our speakers will have time to take questions and light refreshments will be available. 

The change for this year is that the talks will take place on four Thursday nights in 

November. We will be returning to the auditorium at St. Jude’s Anglican Church at 34 

Bendooley St Bowral, a very beautiful space. 

Remember to spread the word, bring along a friend and women are especially welcome. 

 



 



 



 

 


